
The CVHH&H will be hosting a Flu Clinic in the City of 

Barre.  The clinic is open to the public and Barre City 

employees are welcome to participate. 

When:    Friday October 11, 2019 

Time:      9:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m. 

Where:   Alumni Hall—2nd floor—Use front entrance 

Info:        Please be sure to bring your                  

     insurance card with you. 


